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Labor Day

LG, Ann, and probably Morgan and Ethan, will attend the Southern 500 on Sunday, September 3. This will be
an all-day affair, starting probably at 8am. Senator Martin will spend the day with them and be their guide
through the garage and around the track.

Lily, please contact track president Kerry Tharp at ktharp@darlingtonraceway.com and ask for 5 "hot passes”
(Tori Beth also will need one). He'll probably want full names, SS#s, etc.

He doesn't need to fill out the sheet as Senator Martin will handle most of the logistics, but ask him if he has a
schedule of events for the day.

He's expecting to hear from you.
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